
 

 

 

Will you be a freshman at Mendocino College this Fall? 

Join the First Year Institute today! 
 

The First Year Institute at Mendocino College, known as FYI, is a new 

program providing services to first year college students.  A key part of this 
program is the creation of student cohorts. A cohort consists of students 

with similar interests learning together through common classes and 

activities. All first year students coming to Mendocino College will benefit 

from being part of a cohort.  
 

Participating in a cohort will provide you with additional resources 

designed to help you achieve your educational goal. Resources such as: 
 

 Taking classes with students who have similar goals 

 A designated college counselor 

 New Student Orientation 

 A Summer Bridge Program 

 Faculty Mentors  

 Student Mentors/Tutors 

 Materials to start the school year 

 Visits to Universities 

 Chromebook checkout 

 Calculator checkout 

 And more! 
 

Start your freshman year right! 

Contact us TODAY to become a part of FYI! 
 

Contact: 

Manuel Galicia 

Outreach and Retention Specialist 

MacMillan 1200 

707-468-3000 x 6667 

707-472-7295, Cell 

mgalicia@mendocino.edu 

fyi@mendocino.edu 
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